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The Backyard Homestead Guide to Raising Farm Animals
A totally modern, all-purpose handbook for today’s agricultural
dreamers—covering the challenges and triumphs of launching any
successful farm—from two leading lights in sustainable farming Do you
dream of starting your own farm but wonder where to begin? Or do you
already have a farm but wish to become more sustainable to compete in
today's market? Start Your Farm, the first comprehensive business
guide of its kind, covers these essential questions and more: Why be a
farmer in the 21st century? Do you have what it takes? What does
sustainable really mean, and how can a small (as little as one acre)
to midsize farm survive alongside commodity-scale agriculture? How do
you access education, land, and other needs with limited capital? How
can you reap an actual profit, including a return on land investment?
How do you build connections with employees, colleagues, and
customers? At the end of the day, how do you measure success? (Hint:
Cash your lifestyle paycheck.) More than a practical guide, Start Your
Farm is a hopeful call to action for anyone who aspires to grow
wholesome, environmentally sustainable food for a living. Take it from
Forrest Pritchard and Ellen Polishuk: Making this dream a reality is
not for the faint of heart, but it's well within reach—and there's no
greater satisfaction under the sun!

Wendell Berry: Essays 1969-1990 (LOA #316)
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Goat meat is growing in popularity in Australia and is also an
important export industry. It offers many opportunities for large- and
small-scale farmers who need to diversify or seek alternative
enterprises. Farming Meat Goats provides producers with comprehensive
and practical information on all aspects of the goat meat industry. It
covers selecting and preparing a property, choosing breeding stock,
breeding, health care and nutrition, drought feeding, condition
scoring and marketing. This second edition of Farming Meat Goats has
been updated throughout and contains new information about the
National Livestock Identification System, current regulations for
ovine Johne's disease and animal welfare during transportation, and
information about marketing. It will allow farmers to produce animals
to specification for targeted markets in Australia and overseas
including: butchers; supermarkets; restaurants; on-farm live sales;
sales to abattoirs that specialise in Halal kills; and breeding stock
either as replacements or for improved herd genetics.

Storey's Guide to Raising Beef Cattle
From the Back Cover: Minimal space and housing needs make goats a
practical choice for small or backyard dairy farmers, and Storey's
Guide to Raising Dairy Goats is the one book farmers need to raise
healthy, productive animals. This comprehensive and reassuring guide
includes complete instructions for turning your goat milk into
profitable cheese, yogurt, kefir, and butter. The revised and updated
fourth edition includes: Updated information on disease diagnosis and
treatment; Tips on choosing pygmy breeds; Expanded coverage of
breeding, kidding, and raising kids; More information on milking,
dairying, and cheesemaking; Expanded resource section.

A Guide to Raising Pigs
Enjoy a weekend breakfast featuring eggs, bacon, and honey from your
own chickens, pigs, and bees, or a holiday meal with your own heritagebreed turkey as the main attraction. Gail Damerow covers everything
you need to successfully raise your own farm animals, from selecting
the right breeds to producing delicious fresh milk, cheese, honey,
eggs, and meat. Even with just a small plot of land, you can become
more self-sufficient, save money, and enjoy healthy, delicious animal
products.

Keeping Livestock Healthy
Now with full-color photography and illustrations throughout, the
completely updated third edition of Storey’s Guide to Raising Horses
is the most comprehensive horse husbandry handbook available, whether
you’re a first-time owner or an experienced horse handler. Covering
everything you need to know about facilities, breeding, and health
care, this new edition features a photographic gallery of many types
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of horses; expanded material on recognizing, preventing, and treating
a wide range of health issues, including insulin resistance, skin
conditions, and digestive disorders; new vaccination protocols,
including vaccinating for West Nile Virus; and updated information on
breeding methods, foaling problems, and the care of broodmares and new
foals.

Storey's Guide to Raising Sheep
This fun and practical cat care book written just for kids will guide
young cat owners in how to provide a safe, healthy environment,
deliver daily care, and ensure positive interactions and rewarding,
long-term relationships with feline friends. Pet expert Arden Moore
helps kids understand how cats think and what they need to be happy
and healthy, whether socializing a spunky new kitten or welcoming an
adult cat into a household. Along with essentials on topics such as
how to read a cat’s body language and proper litter box protocol, fun
and fascinating features cover the history of cat-human relationships,
why and how cats purr, “ask the vet” Q&As, trivia, DIY cat toys, and
even tips for training a cat to come when called (yes, you can!).
Information-packed and filled with photography and colorful
illustrations that infuse each page with feline energy, A Kid’s Guide
to Cats equips kids with everything they need to know to be great cat
caretakers and companions.

Storey's Guide to Raising Pigs, 3rd Edition
Whether you live on a small suburban lot or have a many acres in the
country, this inspiring collection will empower you to increase your
self-sufficiently and embrace a more independent lifestyle. A variety
of authors share their specialized knowledge and provide practical
instructions for basic country skills like preserving vegetables,
developing water systems, keeping farm animals, and renovating barns.
From sharpening an axe to baking your own bread, you’ll be amazed at
the many ways learning traditional skills can enrich your life.

Storey's Guide to Raising Horses, 2nd Edition
Storey's Guide to Raising Horses, 3rd Edition
Presents tips on choosing breeds, feeding, housing, breeding, lambing,
and health care for raising sheep.

Raising Goats Naturally, 2nd Edition
Chickens, with their natural beauty and big personalities, have a wide
— and growing — audience appreciative of the humor and wisdom they
bring to daily life. Few are better acquainted with chickens’ charm
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than Melissa Caughey, who has introduced the appeal of owning a flock
and chronicled the lives and personalities of her own backyard birds
in the best-selling books How to Speak Chicken and A Kid’s Guide to
Keeping Chickens. In Chicken Wisdom Frame-Ups, pairs sage sentiments
with delightful chicken photography on 50 individual cards. The clever
Frame-Ups format includes a pull-out table-top frame, so you can
display your favorite card for visual inspiration or easily swap it
out for one that fits the mood or suits the moment. It’s an all-in-one
package that delivers the joy of keeping chickens — without having to
clean the coop!

Chicken Wisdom Frame-Ups
Stressing the importance of sustainable and environmentally friendly
farming practices, farmer Kelly Klober provides expert advice on
making any size hog operation more efficient and profitable in
Storey’s Guide to Raising Pigs. The most comprehensive book available
on the topic, this fourth edition features the most up-to-date
practices, illustrated with color photography. Both beginners and
experienced farmers will find all the information they need to select,
house, care for, breed, and butcher pigs, along with marketing advice.

Storey's Guide to Raising Pigs, 4th Edition
Storey’s Guide to Raising Sheep is the best-selling, most trusted
reference for farmers and backyard homesteaders with any size flock.
The fifth edition is now updated with full-color illustrations and
photographs throughout, including a gallery of the best breed choices
for both meat and fiber. With their small size and gentle
dispositions, sheep are one of the easier livestock species to raise
and offer varied marketing opportunities, including meat, wool, and
milk. Detailed instructions and graphics lead readers through every
essential procedure, including shearing, building a lambing shed,
breeding and lambing, butchering, and marketing.

Butchering Chickens
Storey's Illustrated Breed Guide to Sheep, Goats, Cattle and
Pigs
How to raise rabbits for a steady source of meat and income Rabbits
are one of the most sustainable, nutritious, and economic meat sources
available. They can easily be raised in a variety of locations and
climates, and require less space and infrastructure than many other
species of livestock. Raising Rabbits for Meat is the how-to guide to
help you succeed in starting and running a home rabbitry for a steady
source of meat or income. Coverage includes: The history of the
domestic rabbit Information on breeding, housing, and harvesting Tools
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to help you succeed with your program An emphasis on heritage breeds.
Raising Rabbits for Meat provides a solid foundation for success in
raising rabbits and is ideal for anyone interesting in starting a
small rabbitry for home use or to market rabbit meat as a business
opportunity.

Small-Scale Livestock Farming
The space, setup, and equipment required to raise and process poultry
are minimal when compared to other types of livestock, which is part
of what makes chickens such an appealing choice for small-scale meat
producers. Expert butcher and teacher Adam Danforth covers the entire
slaughtering and butchering process in this photographic guide
specifically geared toward backyard chicken keepers and small-farm
operations invested in raising meat responsibly. With step-by-step
photos, detailed instructions, and chapters dedicated to necessary
tools and equipment, essential food safety measures, how to prepare
for slaughter and process the birds quickly and humanely, how to break
down the carcasses into cuts, and how to package and freeze the cuts
to ensure freshness, this comprehensive handbook gives poultry raisers
the information they need to make the most of their meat.

40 Projects for Building Your Backyard Homestead
Practical advice for buying, feeding, and caring for hogs, plus modern
breeding and herd management.

Raising Rabbits for Meat
Offers guidance on the care and housing of farm animals, including
pigs, chickens, ducks, and rabbits.

Storey's Guide to Raising Chickens
Offering expert advice on nutrition, proper housing, and routine
maintenance, Keeping Livestock Healthy covers all the everyday medical
care your horses, cattle, pigs, goats, and sheep are likely to
require. From vaccines and artificial insemination to detecting and
treating Lyme disease, Potomac fever, and bluetongue, you’ll find
everything you need to know to keep your animals healthy and thriving.
Stressing preventative methods wherever possible, N. Bruce Haynes
helps you reduce veterinary costs, increase your self-sufficiency, and
boost the productivity of your livestock operation.

The Organic No-Till Farming Revolution
A companion volume to Backyard Homesteading, 40 Projects for Building
Your Backyard Homestead provides details on how to build more than 40
projects to enhance readers' sustainable living. Even if they are only
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moderately handy, they’ll discover the tools and techniques for
building their own feeders, fences, and structures. In the process,
they’ll save money and have the satisfaction of doing it themselves.

Harris on the Pig
Produce your own milk, cheese, meat, fiber, fertilizer, and more
Incorporating dairy goats into a diversified homestead can be the key
to greater self-sufficiency. Responding to questions and concerns from
readers from all over North America and beyond, this fully revised and
expanded edition of Raising Goats Naturally will help readers work
with nature to raise dairy goats to produce milk, cheese, meat,
fertilizer, leather, fiber, and soap – all without relying on drugs or
following the factory farm model. By observing your own animals
closely and educating yourself about their specific needs, you can
create an individualized plan for keeping them healthy and maximizing
their productivity. This unique, fully-illustrated guide will teach
you to help your herd thrive with: Breed-specific descriptions to help
you choose the right goats for your goals and lifestyle Detailed
information on housing, fencing, breeding, health, milking, and
nutrition Complete recipes and instructions for making your own
cheese, dairy products, and soap, as well as cooking with goat meat.
Packed with personal experiences and backed up by expert veterinary
advice and scientific studies, Raising Goats Naturally brings together
a wealth of practical information on raising goats for the love of it
and using their milk and meat to become more self-reliant.

Storey's Guide to Raising Sheep, 5th Edition
Raising horses successfully requires good preparation, hard work, and
a sincere interest in your animals’ well-being. With in-depth
information on all aspects of horsekeeping, including grooming,
foaling, housing, diet, exercise, and medical care, this comprehensive
guide covers everything you need to know to raise healthy and happy
horses.

Farming Meat Goats
Expert advice on selecting breeds, caring for chicks, producing eggs,
raising broilers, feeding, troubleshooting, and much more.

Storey's Guide to Raising Dairy Goats
For those who are undertaking haymaking for the first time, this book
offers wise counsel and practical advice, providing step-by-step
instructions that will see the new or casual farmer through the entire
process. From plowing and planting the field to cutting, baling, and
storing, author Spencer Yost clearly and concisely explains what to
do, citing examples and describing instructive situations from his own
Page 6/12

Read PDF Storeys Guide To Raising Pigs 4th Edition Care Facilities
Management Breeds
experience as a hay farmer. He also includes ample information of the
different types of haying equipment and basic machinery maintenance.
Also includes informative sidebars on seed types and sowing
information; using GPS surveying to estimate planting yields; how to
test hay dryness with a microwave oven, and other helpful hints.

Keeping Livestock Healthy
Offering expert advice on nutrition, proper housing, and routine
maintenance, Keeping Livestock Healthy covers all the everyday medical
care your horses, cattle, pigs, goats, and sheep are likely to
require. From vaccines and artificial insemination to detecting and
treating Lyme disease, Potomac fever, and bluetongue, you’ll find
everything you need to know to keep your animals healthy and thriving.
Stressing preventative methods wherever possible, N. Bruce Haynes
helps you reduce veterinary costs, increase your self-sufficiency, and
boost the productivity of your livestock operation.

Start Your Farm
Full of practical everyday advice, this guide explains how a natural,
organic approach to livestock farming produces healthy animals,
reduces costs, and increases your operation’s self-sufficiency.
Livestock expert Carol Ekarius helps you create a viable farm plan,
choose suitable livestock, care for your animals’ health, and
confidently manage housing, fencing, and feeding. Case studies of
successful farmers provide inspiration as you learn everything you
need to know to run a prosperous livestock farm and make the lifestyle
of your dreams a reality. This publication conforms to the EPUB
Accessibility specification at WCAG 2.0 Level AA.

The Parish Behind God's Back
Farm Animals
Learn how to successfully raise your own pigs. Stressing the
importance of sustainable and environmentally friendly farming
practices, Kelly Klober provides expert tips on making your hog
operation more efficient and profitable. Storey’s Guide to Raising
Pigs will give beginners the confidence they need to succeed, while
inspiring experienced farmers to try new techniques and experiment
with new breeds.

A Kid’s Guide to Cats
Learn how to use natural no-till systems to increase profitability,
efficiency, carbon sequestration, and soil health on your small farm.
Farming without tilling has long been a goal of agriculture, yet
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tilling remains one of the most dominant paradigms; almost everyone
does it. But tilling kills beneficial soil life, burns up organic
matter, and releases carbon dioxide. If the ground could instead be
prepared for planting without tilling, time and energy could be saved,
soil organic matter increased, carbon sequestered, and dependence on
machinery reduced. The Organic No-Till Farming Revolution is the
comprehensive farmer-developed roadmap showing how no-till lowers
barriers to starting a small farm, reduces greenhouse gas emissions,
increases efficiency and profitability, and promotes soil health. This
hands-on manual offers: Why roller-crimper no-till methods don't work
for most small farms A decision-making framework for the four no-till
methods: occulation, solarization, organic mulches grown in place, and
applied to beds Ideas for starting a no-till farm or transitioning a
working farm A list of tools, supplies, and sources. This is the only
manual of its kind, specifically written for natural and small-scale
farmers who wish to expand or explore chemical-free, regenerative
farming methods.

Whole Farm Management
Presents an overview on rabbits, and offers advice on buying, raising,
caring, marketing, and showing them.

Small-scale Haymaking
Farming is a business, as well as a way of life. Whole Farm Management
is a comprehensive guide developed by the Small Farms Program at
Oregon State University to help aspiring and beginner farmers make
smart business decisions to ensure lasting success. In clear,
accessible language, this book covers every essential step, from
developing a strategic plan to acquiring equipment, establishing
infrastructure, finding markets, budgeting, managing day-to-day
operations, and selecting a business structure for long-term
viability. The emphasis throughout is on using sustainable
agricultural systems and managing the whole farm, whether raising
grass-based livestock, perennial food crops, or annual crops such as
flowers. Case studies of successful farms, along with guidance and
solutions to common problems from long-time farmers, round out this
essential handbook.

Free Range Pig Farming
Storey's Basic Country Skills
The first volume of the Library of America's definitive two-volume
selection of the nonfiction writings of our greatest living advocate
for sustainable culture. Writing with elegance and clarity, Wendell
Berry is a compassionate and compelling voice for our time of
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political and cultural distrust and division, whether expounding the
joys and wisdom of nonindustrial agriculture, relishing the pleasure
of eating food produced locally by people you know, or giving voice to
a righteous contempt for hollow innovation. He is our most important
writer on the cultural crisis posed by industrialization and mass
consumerism, and the vital role of rural, sustainable farming in
preserving the planet as well as our national character. Now, in
celebration of Berry's extraordinary six-decade-long career, Library
of America presents a two-volume selection of his nonfiction writings
prepared in close consultation with the author. This first volume
collects thirty-three essays from nine different books, including his
first, The Long-Legged House (1969), What are People For? (1990), with
its still provocative essay "Why I am Not Going to Buy a Computer,"
and the complete text of his now classic The Unsettling of America
(1975), whose argument about the enormous ecological, economic, and
human costs of industrial agriculture has, as the author notes, "not
had the happy fate of being proved wrong." Berry's essays remain
timely, even urgent today, and will resonate with anyone interested in
our relationship to the natural world and especially with a younger,
politically engaged generation invested in the future welfare of the
planet. INCLUDES: The Unsettling of America AND SELECTIONS FROM The
Long-Legged House The Hidden Wound A Continuous Harmony Recollected
Essays The Gift of Good Land Standing by Words Home Economics What Are
People For? LIBRARY OF AMERICA is an independent nonprofit cultural
organization founded in 1979 to preserve our nation’s literary
heritage by publishing, and keeping permanently in print, America’s
best and most significant writing. The Library of America series
includes more than 300 volumes to date, authoritative editions that
average 1,000 pages in length, feature cloth covers, sewn bindings,
and ribbon markers, and are printed on premium acid-free paper that
will last for centuries.

Canadian Co-operative Woolgrowers Magazine
From the large-tailed Karakul sheep to the floppy-eared
Gloucestershire Old Spot pig, North America is home to an
extraordinary array of livestock. Comprehensive, colorful, and
captivating, Storey’s Illustrated Breed Guide to Sheep, Goats, Cattle,
and Pigs features full-color profiles of 163 livestock breeds. Whether
you’re looking for a gentle domestic backyard animal or are hoping to
introduce a rare heritage breed on your farm, you’re sure to find an
animal that’s perfect for your needs.

Family Friendly Farming
What does it take to raise a happy pig? Armed with experience from
running the largest organic hog operation in Maine, author Alice Percy
is well equipped to answer this question. Pigs are much closer to
their cousin, the wild boar, than other domesticated animals.
Ethically managing pigs requires an understanding of their natural
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mannerisms, including factors such as social grouping, mating,
territory, housing, and, of course, their love of wallowing in the
mud. In Happy Pigs Taste Better Percy offers a comprehensive look at
raising organic, pasture-fed, gourmet meat. She advises readers on
pasturing and feeding hogs organically, as well as managing the
breeding herd and administering effective natural healthcare. In
addition, she provides an overview of marketing and distribution for
those looking to turn their hog farming operation into a lucrative
business. This book is the first of its kind to offer an in-depth
approach to organic, high-welfare commercial production, including
information on: - Designing a hog business from the ground up Housing pigs, including benefits and drawbacks of various housing
systems - Evaluating the nutritional content of common organic
feedstuffs - Butchering humanely and economically - Recordkeeping,
with templates for financial tracking Whether you’re looking to
convert a conventional operation to organic, grow your backyard hog
operation into a viable business, or start from scratch, this
comprehensive book has got you covered, nose to tail.

Storey's Guide to Raising Sheep, 4th Edition
Provides advice on raising and slaughtering pigs for the table,
showing hogs, raising hogs as a business, and breeding and managing a
herd

Storey's Guide to Raising Sheep
Presents tips on choosing breeds, feeding, housing, breeding, lambing,
and health care for raising sheep.

Storey's Guide to Raising Miniature Livestock
Happy Pigs Taste Better
A bovine expert, Thomas explains facilities, breeding and genetics,
calving, health care, and advice for marketing a cattle business.

Storey's Guide to Raising - Rabbits
Drawing from years of hands-on experience, Paula Simmons and Carol
Ekarius provide expert advice on breed selection, lambing, feeding,
housing, pasture maintenance, and medical care. You’ll also find tips
on profitably marketing your meat and fiber products, as well as
information on obtaining organic certifications.

Storey's Guide to Raising Pigs
Whether you want to the make most of a small plot of land or add
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diversity to a large farm, raising miniature livestock can be a fun
and profitable experience. With expert advice on choosing a breed that
suits your needs, Sue Weaver shows you how to house, feed, and care
for miniature goats, sheep, donkeys, pigs, horses, cattle, and llamas.
You’ll be inspired by profiles of successful breeders as you learn
everything you need to know to keep your miniature livestock healthy
and productive.
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